Attn: Mindy Lang, Mall Manager






August 10, 2001

Chambersburg Mall

Information Booth

864 Chambersburg Mall

Chambersburg, PA 17201                                         

Dear Mrs. Mindy Lang:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director







August 10, 2001

Sprint-ACS

P.O. Box 7086

London, KY 40742                                         

Dear Sprint:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Attn: Jason Beckenbaugh, Owner






August 10, 2001

Subway








100 W. King St.

Shippensburg, PA 17257                                         

Dear Mr. Beckenbaugh:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Attn: Pat Montoya, General Manager






August 10, 2001

Red Lobster

935 Wayne Ave.

Chambersburg, PA 17201                                         

Dear Pat Montoya:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Attn: Dave Barber









August 10, 2001

Hoss’s Steak & Sea House

1151 Harrisburg Pike

Carlisle, PA 17013                                         

Dear Mr. Dave Barber:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Attn: Terri Roman, Owner







August 10, 2001

Avanti Hair Design & Day Spa

472 E. King St.

Shippensburg, PA 17257                                         

Dear Mrs. Terri Roman:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director












August 10, 2001

Carmike Cinemas IV

900 Chambersburg Mall

Chambersburg, PA 17201                                         

Dear Carmike Cinemas IV:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Attn: Jeff Craig










August 10, 2001

The Treat

9846 Molly Pitcher Highway

Shippensburg, PA 17257                                         

Dear Mr. Jeff Craig:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Attn: Jeff & Joann Goss, Owners







August 10, 2001

Market Cross Pub

113 N. Hanover St.

Carlisle, PA 17013

Dear Jeff & Joann Goss:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Gingerbread Man









August 10, 2001

13 E. King St.

Shippensburg, PA 17257

Dear Gingerbread Man:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
The Victorian Corner









August 10, 2001

211 E. King St.

Shippensburg, PA 17257                                         

Dear Victorian Corner:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Attn: Kelly Miller, Manager








August 10, 2001

Lerner NY

864 Chambersburg Mall

Chambersburg, PA 17201                                         

Dear Mrs. Kelly Miller:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Attn: Francesca Russo, Owner








August 10, 2001

Pizza Man

201 N. Seneca St.

Shippensburg, PA 17257                                         

Dear Mrs. Francesca Russo:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Attn: Gwen Weimer, Manager








August 10, 2001

The Gap

3055 Black Gap Rd.

Chambersburg, PA 17201                                         

Dear Mrs. Gwen Weimer:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Attn: Leslie Cowley, Manager








August 10, 2001

American Eagle

3055 Black Gap Rd.

Chambersburg, PA 17201                                         

Dear Mrs. Leslie Cowley:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Victoria’s Secret









August 10, 2001

Chambersburg Mall

#1093

3055 Black Gap Rd.

Chambersburg, PA 17201                                         

Dear Victoria’s Secret:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Sears











August 10, 2001

400 Chambersburg Mall

Chambersburg, PA 17201                                         

Dear Sears:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Attn: Cass Edwards








August 10, 2001

Waldenbooks

Chambersburg Mall

Chambersburg, PA 17201                                         

Dear Cass Edwards:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Attn: Annette Hann








August 10, 2001

Sheetz

359 E. King St.

Shippensburg, PA 17257                                         

Dear Mrs. Annette Hann:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Pizza Hut










August 10, 2001

815 W. King St.

Shippensburg, PA 17257                                         

Dear Pizza Hut:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Attn: Linda Tritt









August 10, 2001

Perfect 10 Nail Salon

113 E. King St.

Shippensburg, PA 17257                                         

Dear Mrs. Linda Tritt:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Attn: Bonnie Gutshall









August 10, 2001

King’s Court Tanning

208 E. King St.

Shippensburg, PA 17257                                         

Dear Mrs. Bonnie Gutshall:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Attn: Scott Furey









August 10, 2001

Applebee’s 

1050 Wayne Ave.

Chambersburg, PA 17201                                         

Dear Mr. Scott Furey:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
Attn: William Trimble, General Manager






August 10, 2001

Shippen Place

32 E. King St.

Shippensburg, PA 17257                                         

Dear Mr. William Trimble:

Each year Shippensburg University is home to nearly 5,300 undergraduates and 1,100 graduate students.  In addition, south-central Pennsylvania serves as home for more than 16,000 of the University's alumni.  These members of the Shippensburg University family boost local economy by almost $34 million annually.  From these figures, it is obvious that much of our region's success can be accredited to SU.

During the Fall of each year, the Shippensburg University Foundation holds it’s alumni and parent Annual Fund campaign.  Student callers are hired for our ten-week phonathon.  It is through their hard work and dedication that the SU Foundation was able to reach its goal for the University in the 2000 Fall campaign.  It is our student callers that I accredit with the success of Shippensburg University and in turn, with the success of our community.  

As I begin planning this year's Fall phonathon, I want to ask you to help me thank our student callers.  For the past few years, we have asked local businesses to donate a tax-deductible gift to our student caller program.  These gifts are used throughout the phonathon as nightly incentives.  After a night of hard work I like to reward those individuals who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for that evening.  The gifts our local businesses have provided have brought much joy to our student callers.  They, as am I, are grateful for your generosity.  

Consider your gift not as a prize, but as an investment in your future.  As you help me reinforce the hard work of our student callers, you are also reinforcing the infrastructure of our local economy.  

I hope you will consider a gift to our 2001 Fall phonathon.  I have enclosed a business reply envelope for your convenience so that you may send your gift certificate directly to me.  I will be contacting you in two weeks if I haven’t heard from you, to discuss your contribution to such a worthy cause.

Thank you for taking time to consider this investment in the future of our local economy.


Sincerely,

Sarah Collins

Assistant Annual Fund Director
